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To Whom It May Concern:
I am writing in support of Norbert Thomas.

Mr. Thomas has been an adjunct instructor for the Radio/Television Division of the
Department of Communication since the fall of 2005. With his diverse background
behind and in front of the camera Norbert is able to lead a class in many different
areas, but for NKU he has, to date, taught two sections of RTV 305, Multicamera
Studio Production.

The student response has been predictably positive. Mr. Thomas is able to draw
upon his experience in the business, but is also comfortable addressing academic
issues. His students emerge from the control room classroom commenting upon
how diligent they must be to acquire the skills he demands, and how they have been
immersed into the studio production process.

From a coordinator viewpoint, Mr. Thomas is what I like in an adjunct. He is
knowledgeable, punctual and relates well with the student population. Scheduling
issues have kept us from expanding our relationship, but I would hope that Mr.
Thomas and the RTV division are able to continue our relationship as long as he is in
the area. And, as you may know, that says much about an adjunct instructor.

If you have any questions about Mr. Thomas, please don't hesitate to contact me by
any of the means listed below.

Sincerely,
oo S
Chris Strobel

Assistant Professor

Coordinator, Radio/Television Division
Department of Communication
College of Informatics

Northern Kentucky University
Landrum Academic Center 120
Highland Heights, KY 41099

(859) 572-1426
strobelc@nku.edu



